Hixon Volunteer Fire Department Society
PO Box 156

Hixon, BC

VOK 1S0

November 2, 2022
Cariboo Regional District

#102 — 410 Kinchant Street
Quesnel
British Columbia

V2J 7J5
Dear: Director Bachmeier, Electoral Area B

On behalf of the Hixon Volunteer Fire Department Society and the Community of Hixon, we would like to thank the
Cariboo Regional District for your very generous donation of $928 your organization made towards the Hixon Volunteer
Fire Department Society construction project of building the new fire hall. These funds will be used in the overall budget
to assists on the completion of the project.

Sincerely

Yoy M

Gary Blair
Director



